
The Teddy Roosevelt horses are North Dakota’s only wild horse 
herd and should be protected as such. Roosevelt saw the need 
to protect the land and the animals within it. Since SCR 4014 
reflects the 80 percent of Americans who want to see wild 
horses protected, SCR 4014 will help support ecotourism and 
business development in North Dakota by protecting the horses. 

 

 


